
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Minutes Uxbridge Board of Health meeting Thursday, September 6, 2007 9 AM 
Room 204 Town Hall 21 South Main Street, Uxbridge, MA 01569 

 
In attendance: Susan A. Smith, Chairman, Cay Den Herder, Member and Joyce 
Gareri, Animal Control 
 
Guests:  David Parker, 91 Rockmeadow Road, nuisance livestock, cows, 
endangering public. 
 
Mr. Parker told the Board that he is replacing the current barbed wire with a heavier 
gauge and also replacing the metal poles with telephone poles. The upper pasture, where 
the animals have been escaping from, is now closed off. The lower pasture will be 
secured this weekend. 
 
The Board advised Mr. Parker that he would have to replace his barbed wiring with 
electric fencing if the improvements fail to keep the cows secured. The Board will 
follow-up with a site visit to check the progress of the repairs. 
 
Andrew and Linda Capistron, 220 Sutton Street, came to this meeting to speak with 
the Board regarding an outside wood burning furnace that a neighbor has installed and is 
causing them to be unable to enjoy their outside deck or have their windows opened due 
to the smoke, soot and stench emanating from the unit. 
 
The Board will have the Health Agent further investigate the complaint. 
 
Adjournment: 9:40 a.m. Cay Den Herder moved to adjourn today’s meeting. Susan 
Smith seconds the motion. The vote was unanimous. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for September 20, 2007 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Denise Delannoy, Secretary, for the Uxbridge Board of Health 
 
 
 
_____________________________  ______________________________ 
Susan A. Smith, Chairman   Cay Den Herder, Member 
 



  


